Mr. Roney Warn

Chief Executive Officer
Welma International Pvt. Ltd.

Dear Mr. Warn,

I am writing this letter to give additional notice of one month for my retirement from the designation of Vice President- Sales from Welma Internal Pvt Ltd. As you know that my tenure is almost over with this organization and only one month is left. I have spent almost my half of life in this organization, sometimes, as a boss and sometimes employee.

My experience with this company has been awesome. Thank you for the personal and professional development opportunities you have provided to me during candidature. I will never forget this company after my retirement.

In case, any of my assistance required, please feel free to contact me at spencer@yahoo.com or 3365 790 01345.

Wishing all the best you and tons of success to Welma International Pvt. Ltd.

Yours Sincerely,

William Spencer

Vice President- Sales

Welma International Pvt. Ltd.

www.welmainternational.com

